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Poland
Rep

Sister City
Signing Near...

Edyta Wieczorek, Board Member and
Jasło Committee Chair of Sedona Sister
Cities Association, has been named
Sister Cities International
representative to Poland. A native of
Jasło and Arizona Polish American
Congress member, Edyta initiated the
Sedona–Jasło partnership and
champions global friendship.

Thanks to the leadership of Don
Groves and Rob Seeley, his
Canmore counterpart, a
memorable Sister City signing
event wil occur on June 28 in
Canmore.  Sedona’s City Council
will vote on the agreement on
May 27: Canmore’s Town Council
on June 3.  A Sedona ten
member delegation, including
Mayor Scott Jablow, will travel
to Canmore June 26-29.

Want to Travel? 
 Jaslo Poland: August 28-31, Jaslo
“Days of Wine Festival”
Canmore, Canada:  November       
5-10, joint Film Festival/SisterCity
delegation to Canmore &  Banff
Mountain Film  & Book Festival.

Interested?  Contact
cmarr2@icould.com 

Sister City Week
September 17 - 20

Preparations for a memorable week of
Sister City activities is well underway.
September 17: Canmore/Sedona Young
Artists Free Concert at SPAC
September 18:  Sedona Annual Mayor’s
International Dinner
September 20:  Sedona’s first Polish
Picnic at Posse Grounds Park
Mark your calendars.  More information
to follow.


